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Che United Empire Loyalists’ Agsociation of Canada

Heritage Branch, UELAC - Branch Meeting — Tuesday., October 4. 2022

For the first time since 2019, Heritage Branch-Montreal of The United Empire Loyalists’
Association of Canada (“UELAC”) will hold a Branch meeting. The date is Tuesday, October
4, 2022, starting at 2:00 p.m. The venue will be the Atwater Library, 1200 Atwater Avenue
(Just south of Ste-Catherine Street West, at the corner of Tupper Street,) Montreal.

The speaker will be Gary Schroder, President of the Quebec Family History Society, an old
friend of our Branch and an eloquent authority on all matters genealogical. His presentation will
be on “The Magical World of Family History Research”. It will outline the vast array of
genealogical resources available at the Quebec F amily History Society. Gary’s talk should be of
general interest, whether or not we are involved at present in tracing our Loyalist or other ancestors.

Our gathering will also serve as an annual general meeting of Branch members, since none has
been held for three years.

The meeting will be held in the recently refurbished Adair Auditorium, located on the top floor
of the Atwater Library, now accessible by elevator. Some metered street parking is available
on Tupper Street and at nearby Alexis Nihon Plaza on Ste-Catherine Street. The Library is also

accessible from the Atwater Metro Station, and various bus lines (63, 90, 104, 108, 138 and
144) have their terminus at Cabot Square, directly across Atwater Avenue from the Library.

Wearing masks is recommended, but not compulsory. Light refreshments will be served
following Mr. Schroder’s presentation. All are welcome.

Although not required, it would help if you could advise in advance whether you plan to attend.

Loyally yours
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otel . Wilkins, U.E.
Pres., Heritage Branch-Montreal, UELAC
Tel.: 514-937-3274

Email: mauramckeon@gmail.com




